
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 19th July 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This is the final Talking Heads of the year and what a superb year it has been! We began the year with an inspection visit 
from OFSTED and were delighted to maintain the grading of ‘good’ in all areas. This positive result was a testament to the 
hard work and dedication of our staff, children and families. We have been fortunate to expand our talented team with two 
new teachers and a new HLTA, whose fresh ideas and enthusiasm have enriched our Lower Heath offer. Our community 
spirit has notably strengthened through various fundraising and school improvement events and our two new classrooms 
have been a transformative development, providing a modern and spacious learning environment for our Key Stage 2 
classes. Our children have enjoyed a wide variety of extra curricular activities and continue to make us proud! Lower Heath 
is a special place to learn and work! 
 
Whole School Sleepover 
Just a reminder to check in with the office (if you haven’t already) to make sure your child is on our list if you want them to be 
part of the sleepover. Mrs Thomas and Mrs Dakin have also been checking any dietary or medical needs to make sure we 
have up to date information. 
 
End of term 
Due to the sleepover, we are inviting you to collect your children at 1:15pm on the 24th July to begin your holiday slightly 
early. If you are not able to collect at this time, please make arrangements to collect your child(ren) at 3:15pm. There will be 
no after school Foxy’s Den on Tuesday 23rd or Wednesday 24th July. 
 
Reports 
Thank you for the wonderful messages you have sent back in your report comments. These are shared with all our staff and 
are very much appreciated. It means a great deal to receive positive feedback; thank you for taking the time to share your 
views. Please do also send us tips for improvement!  We welcome that feedback too. 
 
New start of the day time 
A reminder that when we return to school in September, the day will start at 8:45am. (Gates open at 8:40am) 
 
Good Luck Year 6s! 
To our amazing year 6 leavers. Congratulations on completing this important chapter of your school journey –                                          
you’ve been absolutely brilliant! Particularly this year, you have demonstrated resilience, creativity and kindness                                        
and we are all proud to have been part of this. As you step into secondary school, embrace every opportunity,                                                
stay curious and continue to let your light shine.  We wish you the best of luck and know you’ll achieve great                                       
things! 
 
We’ll see you back at school on Tuesday, 3rd September at 8:45am. Have a wonderful summer everyone! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Reggie L, Max, Nancy, Hugo, Millie 
M, Freddie, Eve, Ben W, Ella-May, 
Millie H, Theo, Dorothy, Jacob S, 
Stanley and Amelia who have their 
birthdays this week or in the 
holidays! 

Congratulations to this week’s Award winners, 
who are:  

 
No Celebration Worship this week. End of year 
celebration will be next Wednesday.. 

• Year 6 trip: 22nd July 

• Leavers Assembly: 23rd July 

• Whole School sleepover: 23rd July 

• Break up: 1:15pm 24th July 

Lower Heath Facebook page 
 

Please like and share our 
posts 

 

WORSHIP 
 
After the summer holidays, we will explore the meaning behind our motto ‘Let 
your light shine’ and how we show that in everyday school and wider life. 
 

 

Easyfundraising  
QR code. Please sign 

up to get donations 
for our school 


